
Wi. Trail Lake Runners  

Appreciation Dinner & Meeting Minutes 

January 25, 2025 

Primal Eats – Pine Hall 

1. Member Appreciation Dinner began at 5:00 pm with the meeting beginning at 

6:30 pm.  

2. Minutes from Wi. Lake Runners 4th Quarter Meeting at Lake Shore Lanes, 

November 14, 2024, approved as written.  

3. The treasurers’ report read and discussed; treasurers report approved.  2025 

membership forms received. Also discussed was a $1000.00 donation given to 

Trail Lake Runners from an individual. Thank you, card was sent in appreciation, 

for donation. 

4. Director position was open for vote. Jeff Clement’s position was up for rotation 

and vote. The position opened to floor for nominations. Jeff Clement was 

nominated by President Terry Hoffman and seconded by Treasurer, Jen Karnitz. 

Motin carried and floor vote was taken. Jeff Clement was approved in the 

affirmative vote from members for another two years.   

5. The ride committee discussed rides with rides being planned from January 

through December. Sign up via web page  if you are interested in joining a ride.  

6. Discussion around events taking place, the first is the Snake Slayer event on 

February 1st. The second planned is the Run the Lake poker run set for February 

15th.  

7. Discussion on Club web site at www.witraillaklerunners.com. Members should 

check web site periodic ally for club news and updates. 

8. Meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm. 

  

 

 

http://www.witraillaklerunners.com/

